
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

February 5, 2025 

 

COMPTROLLER SEAN SCANLON ON GOVERNOR LAMONT’S BUDGET 
ADDRESS 

(HARTFORD, CT) – Comptroller Sean Scanlon today released the following statement regarding 
Governor Ned Lamont’s Budget Address: 

“Ten years ago, Connecticut was in fiscal crisis. Today, thanks to Governor Lamont and the 
legislature’s leadership, and our commitment to fiscal responsibility, Connecticut’s finances are 
the strongest they’ve been in decades.  

“The budget the Governor unveiled today capitalizes on the progress we’re making and will 
help create a more affordable Connecticut for all residents. I am honored to continue working 
with Governor Lamont, the legislature, and stakeholders to address the needs of today while 
building a sound foundation for future generations.” 
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